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Free Software for Students
Taking control of your academic life

As a student, the software you use every day is a 
vital part of your academic life. You need good 
software to browse the web, do research, take 
notes, write papers, code, analyze statistics, 
create presentations, share data, and more. 
Doesn’t it make sense to choose the best tools for
your own success?

There is a world of Free and Open Source 
Software out there that is just as powerful and 
easy to use as many proprietary programs that 

cost hundreds of dollars, and it is available completely for FREE. 

Whether you use Windows, Linux, or Apple products, the world of Open 
Source gives you the freedom to choose, use and control your own computer, 
your own software, and your own personal data.

The Linux Users’ Group of Davis is here to support you in choosing and using 
the right Free and Open-Source software for your needs. To find out more, 
please come to our next meeting at 7pm on the 15th of October at Explorit 
Science Center in Davis (3141 5th Street). Our meetings are always open to the 
public and membership is always free!

What is LUGOD?

We are a local community group that advocates for and supports the Free, Open 
Source Software movement and the Linux operating system. We meet on the first 
Tuesday and Third Monday of every month. Visit our website to find out more.

https://lugod.org

a 501(c)(7) not-for-profit computer club
supporting open-source since December 1998


